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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

 The Inner Sydney High School project is 
delivering a new co-educational high school in 
the heart of Sydney.  

 It incorporates heritage with new buildings to 
deliver accessible, innovative and flexible learning 
spaces that are engaging and supportive for 
students and teachers. 

 The new tower delivers a 14-storey education 
facility in response to metropolitan Sydney’s 
increasing student community. 

 Completion of the new 14-storey tower will occur 
ready to receive students in Years 7 and 8 on Day 
1 Term 1 2021. 

Progress update 

The completion and fit out of the modern 14-storey 
tower guarantees an exciting start to school in 2021 
for students at Inner Sydney High School.  

The learning spaces are technology-rich and 
designed to provide adaptive learning contexts, 
facilitating both collaboration and personalised 
learning.  

The location and design of the school offers a range 
of active transport options - walking, public transport 
and cycling. In addition to the main entrance off 
Chalmers Street the school has a separate entry from 
Prince Alfred Park for bicycles, with secure bicycle 
storage.  

Next steps 

External works including landscaping will continue 
at the school over the summer holidays in 
preparation for the start of Term 1 2021 when the 
current Year 7 move to Year 8 and the school 
welcomes a new Year 7 cohort.   
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Summer holiday works 
Frequently asked questions 
What works will be completed over the 
holidays? 

Construction activities will continue during the 
summer holidays with landscaping and external 
works to the public domain (to the north of the 
school) including external fencing.  

What are the construction working hours? 

Chalmers Street – the project involves an upgrade to 
the streetscape and stormwater works along 
Chalmers Street. We have temporarily ceased all 
night activities and worked with Transport for NSW 
to obtain approval for weekday and weekend 
daytime hours to continue the work. This start from 7 
December and will go through to 24 December.  

Monday to Friday: 10:00am to 7:00pm 

Weekend works December 19 and 20 only: 7:00am to 
7:00pm 

Will construction take place over Christmas and 
New Year?  

No work will be undertaken on public holidays or 
Sundays. 

How will traffic be managed? 

Traffic control and security measures will be in place 
where required for the safety of the community.  

Who can I contact if I have a concern about 
construction work over the holidays? 
 
If you have any queries or concerns about this 
project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW 
during business hours on 1300 482 651. School 
Infrastructure NSW will be closed from 5pm 
Thursday 24 December, to 9am Monday 11 January 
inclusive. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 

 

 

 

 

Performance Space 

STEM focused facilities 

Co-teaching learning space 
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